
Chair Greenlick and Members of the Committee, 

  

As colleagues of the nurses at the American Red Cross in Oregon, working alongside nurses at 

blood drives, we urge your support of HB 2541. Blood drives are operated by a team of 

professionals and nurses are a vital part of our team. The nurses we work with help us provide 

the best care possible at the donor site, which means safer units of blood and more repeat donors. 

  

Having a nurse on every blood drive helps ensure, as a team, we have the ability to provide the 

best possible care to each Oregonian who chooses to donate, and to all those who rely on the 

blood that is donated.   

 
Please support HB 2541. 
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